
 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Foi Enquiries < FoiEnquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk> 
19 February 2018 16:14 

 
FOI-18-0313 - Care Homes 
Further Information - Right to Review & Appeal.pdf 

Dear , 

Information enquiry reference FOl-18-0313. 

Thank you for your recent request for information, which we received on 16 February 2018. 

The scheduled date for our response to your request for information is on or before 16 March 2018. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries in the meantime. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Information Compliance Officer 

Information Compliance Team 
Customer Service 
Corporate Governance 
Aberdeen City Council 
3rd Floor North 
Business Hub 17 
Marischal College 
Broad Street 
ABERDEEN AB10 1AQ 

foienquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

Tel  

*03000 numbers are free to call if you have 'free minutes' included in your mobile call plan. 
Calls from BT landlines will be charged at the local call rate of 10.24p per minute (the same as 01224s). 
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